
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that _________________________________ School is 

implementing the AAA School Safety Patrol program.  Your child is  viewed as peer 

leader  within our school and the School Safety Patrol is an additional program 

intended to develop leadership skills, while ensuring the safety of all students. 

With your permission, your child will designated as a  “AAA School Safety 

Patroller” and instructed on methods to usher younger classmates on and off the 

school busses, patrol the parent drop-off/pick-up area, and also within school 

hallways.  The patrollers can be identified by bright green sashes and badges.  

Please review and sign the attached release form if you would like your child to 

participate and e-mail or send it back to school with your child. Further 

information on your child’s responsibilities will be communicated. 

The AAA School Safety Patrol program has a 95 year history of reducing injuries 
and deaths and fostering leadership skills.  Former patrollers include Jimmy 
Carter, Bill Clinton, Joe Biden, RI Governor Lincoln Almond, Gold Medal Olympian 
Bruce Jenner, Baseball Hall of Famer Joe Garagiola, Baseball Hall of Famer Tom 
Seaver, and former Chairman of Chrysler Lee Iacocca. 

 
Please view Tomorrow’s Leaders Today for an overview of this nationally and 

internationally recognized safety program:  

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AQsnzhi584g . 

 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AQsnzhi584g

